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workerscompinquiry - Changes to Workers Compensation Payments

From:  Gina Elghazawi

To: "workerscompinquiry@parliament.nsw.gov.au" <workerscompinquiry@parliament.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 5/15/2012 4:07 PM

Subject: Changesto Workers Compensation Payments

I 'am writing to strongly oppose the changes the NSW government is proposing for people who sustain a work place injury.

| believe if someone is injured to or from work, they should be covered under the workers compensation act.
| also oppose ANY changes to the act, and do not believe they payments should be cut or reduced in any way, shape or form.
Itis disgraceful to think the government is looking at ending payments for pain and suffering resulting from horrific injuries.

| have been working and paying taxes since the age of 17 years old.

The government gives assistance to the unemployed, single mothers and the aged.

Not all are deserving of this.

To think that if someone who has worked hard all the life, paid their own way and never claimed anything, is unfortunate enough to one day sustain an injury and not receive any
assistance from the same

Government who has gladly taken their hard earned cash in the form of excessively high taxes is revolting.

The bare thought sickens me.

| ask you please reconsider these proposals and abandon any changes.
I will guarantee that if these proposed changes are made law, the people will exercise their right in removing this government from power asap.

Please review and respond to me at your earliest convenience.

Regards Gina Elghazawi
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